
 

VILLAGE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

PUBLIC HEARING 

TUESDAY, 2/16/2021 – 6pm 

 

The Village Board of Trustees will hold a public hearing to approve the 

proposed 2021-2022 contract for fire protection with Lewiston Fire 

Company No. 1. 

 

The public hearing will be held on Tuesday, February 16, 2021 at 6pm in the 

Red Brick Gymnasium, located at 145 N. 4th Street, Lewiston, NY 14092. 

 

All persons interested in this matter may attend the meeting and be heard.  

Masks will be required throughout the meetings entirety. 

 

 

Thank you,  

Shannon Fundis 

Village Clerk 


